
Postal Address: PO Box 507 Kwinana WA 6167 
Email: leylandp76@westnet.com.au 
Website: http://www.leylandp76.com/clubs/wa/ 
General Meetings are held on the last Monday evening of every month at 7.30 PM 
(unless otherwise notified). The Meetings are held at the Kenwick Community Hall 
The AGM is held in July. For dates of club meetings and events, refer to the Coming Events section of this Newsletter. 

Leyland P76 Owners C lub of  Western 
Austra l ia  (Inc .)   

Westwords 
Volume 17   Issue 20 

March 2017 

Find us on Facebook! 

facebook.com/leylandp76     

Official Publication  



Committee Members 2015-2016 

President:                     Dave Bryan                    0400 884 841 
Vice President:         Adrian Carr  0417 991 089    
Secretary:                    Marcus Flegg   0439619777  
Treasurer:                    Mick le-Cocq  0414 731 535  
Westwords Editor:         Adam Woodwards           0439 492 143 
Vehicle Scrutineer:        Andrew Mentiplay  0457 038 877 
Vehicle Registrar:        Gary Mentiplay  9497  7754 

Spare Parts Officer:      Paul Banham  0403 774 377 
Publicity Officer/Events: Kirsty Carr            0417 991 089 

                            Committee Member:     Chris Kiosses                  
Disclaimer: In regard to products, services and/or procedures which are either advertised or mentioned in the editorial content of 
this magazine, members should determine for themselves the reliability and/or suitability for their own particular requirements. 

The Leyland P76 Owners Club of Australia (WA Division) Incorporated cannot accept responsibility for any product or service state-
ment made herein and the opinions or comments from any contributor are not necessarily those of the club, the committee, the mem-
bers or the editor. 

WA Club Parts List 

 

Paul Banham has prepared the following updated parts list for interested Members: 

 

 

Rear speaker grills -------------------------—---- $10 each 

Strut top bushes---------------------------------- $40 pair 

V8 oil filters --------------------------------—-----$25 each 

T bar shifter handles---------------------—-------$5 each 

Heater and fan knobs --------------------—------$2.50 each 

Rust repair front fender panels---------—----—- $80 pair 

Indicator switch mech (new) -------------——---$250 each 

Short handbrake cable---------------------—-----$5 each 

V8 point sets-------------------------------------- $25 each 

V8 rocker cover gasket (cork) ----------—---—--$45 pair 

V8 head gasket -----------------------------------$35 each 

V8 main bearings ---------------------------------$110 set 

Number plate light lenses --------------—-----—-$45 pair 

Front indicators, unpainted, un-assembled  —–- $60 Pair 

V8 valley cover gasket and end seal set ---—--  $100 each 

Contact Paul on 0403 774 377 to place an order. 



COMING EVENTS 
GENERAL  MEETING 

MONDAY 27th March 2017 @ 7.30pm 

Kenwick Community Centre 

Cnr Kenwick Road and Brixton St, Kenwick. 

March 18th: Quindanning Hotel Weekend away. Details Below 

April 9th: All Aussie car display Waroona. Meeting at Pioneer Village car park, Cnr Albany Hwy 
and Southwest Hwy Armadale, behind the Narrogin Inn. Departing 8am for a convoy to Wa-
roona 

April 24th: General Meeting 

May 29th: General Meeting 

Quindanning Weekend Away 

 As most of you know club member George Lavender is the owner of the Quindanning Hotel. 
On Saturday March 18th we will be heading to the Quindanning Hotel for dinner and some 
beverages. Some of us will be staying overnight, they are holding the rooms for a short time for 
us so if you want to stay the night give them a call on 9885 7053 and book in as soon as you 
can as the rooms will not be held for long.  

We will be meeting at the Dome coffee shop in Pinjarra for a 11.00 am departure so if you want 
breakfast at the Dome get there a bit earlier.  

Ray Bourne will be leading the way from Pinjarra and taking us on a mystery drive through the 
south stopping for lunch or a snack somewhere along the way then eventually arriving at the 
Quindanning Tavern.  

So get your car out, dust it off and come along for what will be a great drive through the south 
for some good country hospitality at the Quindanning Hotel.  

Please let Adrian know if you will be coming along so we don’t leave anyone behind at Pinjarra. 
Email or phone 0417 991 089. 



 



SPOTLIGHT ON  P76  PEOPLE 

WESTWORDS INTERVIEW:      Adrian Carr 

 

WW:  Can we start with a bit of your background? 

AC:  I was born in Swan districts Hospital, Swan 
Districts, and then my family moved to Padbury 
when I was still very young. We lived there for 
roughly 20 years. I met my wife Kirsty in 95 and not 
long after we built a house in Ellenbrook, when it 
was a new suburb and there would have been 50 or 
houses or so. 

 

WW:   Tell us what happened when you joined the workforce? 

AC:  I started work at 14 as an apprentice at North City Holden in Osborne 
Park in 1988. I was there for 6 years, before I left and worked at a BP Service 
station for 8 months as a mechanic. After which I got into earth moving, 
where I stayed until 8 years ago when I got a job at the red hill tip. 

 

WW:   What happened next? 

AC: We moved around a few times before buying a block in Lower Chittering 
where I could have room for a decent shed and house. We purchased the 
block in 2011 and over the next 3 years spent every weekend doing earth 
works and preparing the block for building the house. In March 2014 we 
moved in and are still putting the final touches on the place 

 

WW: Tell us about your first car 

AC: My first car was an original 1976 LX 
Torana Hatchback, in horrible brown. It had 
all the go fast bits like a 308, ford 9 inch 
diff and a few other things. It went very 
very well, so well in fact the police would 
literally turn around and put a yellow stick-
er on it whenever they could. I decided to 
sell the car after 12 months and 8 yellow 
stickers.  



WW: What road cars have you had over the years? 

AC: After the Torana, I bought a Toyota Hilux, a 1978 model, which I had for 

6 months before Buying a Nissan Patrol. I had the Patrol for at least 6 years. I 

had an XG Falcon ute, I had a 1978 f100, A 1996 Holden rodeo, a 2006     

Nissan Navara, a 2007 Toyota Land cruiser, and now a 2006 BF Falcon ute 

 

 

WW: You have also had several 

Motorbikes in this time? 

AC: My first Motorbike was a Suzuki GPZ 250 at a low $350! I only had this 

for 12 months. After which I bought a 1976 shovel head Harley, which I dear-

ly regret selling. I also had an XJ750 Yamaha, for around 2 years. I then had 

a 1990 Harley FXR for roughly 11 years, which I sold about 12 months ago. 



WW: What is your first recollection of the P76? 

AC: As early as I can remember, my dad had a bold as brass Super V8, 

col auto. We did at least 4 trips to the eastern states to visit relatives, 

and towed a caravan all over WA on holidays while I was growing up. 

He bought the car when It would have been 2 years old and he sold it 

roughly 12 years ago. 

WW:  When did you get your first P76? 

AC: I was 20 years old when I bought my first P76, a Spanish Olive V8 

4spd, for $1500 from a bloke in Albany. It was my daily driver for a 

number of years, however I still had the Nissan Patrol as well. Where I 

used to park the car in my driveway, the afternoon sun would hit the 

left side of the car, and over time it faded very badly. I decided to cut 

some rust out of the car and paint it, deciding on Ford Polynesian 

green. At the time you had to take a car over the pits if you changed 

the colour, so I wanted to keep it green, but didn’t really like Spanish 

Olive (at the time).  



I put a bug catcher through the bonnet when I painted it and this was a 
mistake, as it attracted unwanted attention, and got me a yellow sticker 
12 months later. Unfortunately money was tight at the time, and instead 
of re-licensing the car we decided to sell it, along with Kirsty’s immaculate 
country cream executive in the early 2000’s 

 

WW: What made you get back into P76’s? 

AC: In 2012 I wanted to get back into some sort of classic car, so it was a 
natural decision to look into P76’s for sale. I called the club and Spoke to 
James Mentiplay to try and track down my Dads old Bold as Brass. He 
knew where it was, but also knew the new owner wouldn’t want to sell the 
Car. He did however have Kirsty’s old cream executive sitting in his drive-
way, so we bought it the following weekend and joined the P76 club.  



It was also around this time that James Mentiplay suggested I get the heater box serviced to make 
sure it performed well when it was installed back in the car. This proved to be very sound advice as I 
had only performed a Dulux restoration on it. Well I took it to Schultz’s Auto Electric in Willetton. Well 
they serviced the unit and found that the air conditioning evaporator core was leaking after a previ-
ous repair. 

 

WW: You now own a number of other P76s? 

AC: After buying the Cream exec that was in rather poor condition, we 
borrowed a P76 from James to attend the 2012 State Meeting in Donny-
brook. We then decided we must have a P76 that was already on the 
road, so after the event we looked at a Corinthian Blue Deluxe V8 4 
speed with air and steer, and Promptly bought the car.  About 6 months 
after the Deluxe, a Spanish Olive super 6 came up for sale, and we 
bought that with the intention of fitting a V8, which has turned into a par-
tial restoration after finding rust in the engine bay.  

Since moving to Lower Chittering, we have also picked up 3 parts cars 
which are parked up next the shed. My most recent purchase was a Hairy 
Lime super V8 auto, which I have recently got fully licensed and I use it 
quite a bit. 



WW: Other interests besides P76s? 

AC:  I used to enjoy Fishing and Camping whenever I could, But since 
moving to Lower Chittering and building our house the main interests 
are Cars and gardening with Kirsty and drinking lots of German Beer 

 

WW:  Final Thoughts? 

AC:  I have noticed the attitude towards the P76 has changed im-
mensely since owning my first one to now. I recall going out in my first 
P76 and copping lots of flack and negative comments, whereas now I 
get lots of thumbs up and much more positive comments.  I have also 
noticed the standard of cars in the club has gone up tremendously in 
as little as the last two years. I have really enjoyed being a member of 
the club, and was a little surprised to be voted in as vice president af-
ter only a short time. In short, go the P! 

 

 



 

MENTIPLAY LEYLAND 
 Est. 1989 

 Call the P76 specialists for all your P76 needs 
New and second hand parts available for both V8 and 6 cylinder 

Body, trim, mechanical and interior parts for all models. 
Australia wide service! 

Call James or Andrew for all your P76 requirements 
Phone: 0476 767 633  

Email: leylandp76@westnet.com.au                                                      
 

Reconditioned P76 Intermediate Steering Shafts. Available for both 
power steering and manual steering cars, these are a must if you want 
your P76 to drive like new. 
$250 each plus postage and packaging, plus exchange of your old  

steering shaft. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are now doing V8 water pumps! 

They are $250 exchange   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
ARMADALE 

AUTOMATIC TRANSMISSIONS 

Incorporating Armadale Gearbox Exchange 

UNIT 3 

12 OWEN ROAD 

KELMSCOTT 6111 

Tel: (08) 93993457: Fax: (08) 93993206 

 
Auto and Manual Transmissions 

Power Steering :: Differentials :: 4x4 Specialists 

mailto:leylandp76@westnet.com.au


  

 
 
 
 

RETURN ADDRESS: PO BOX 507 KWINANA W.A. 6167 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Have your Westwords Emailed 

 

The advantages of email copies are: (1) Faster delivery; (2) Full colour of all pictures; (3) Secure storage of copies 
in computer hard drive and/or flash drive; (4) Environmentally friendly; (5) Ability to share magazine with 
friends as potential new members; (6) Release of Club resources to fund other services. 

Members on the Club emailing list also receive copies of interstate P76 club magazines when they become avail-
able. 

Your co-operation in this regard would be much appreciated. Simply send your email address to the Editor:  

adam_woodwards@hotmail.com 

It is understood that some members do not have online access and will continue to require hard copies sent by 
regular mail. 

 
LEYLAND P76 Owners Club of Australia (WA Division) Inc. 

 
 
CHANGED YOUR ADDRESS? 

Please notify the Editor. 

Contact details inside. 

 


